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Thank you 

Thank you to everyone that signed and shared 

the recent online petition regarding the future 

funding of Nursery Schools.  It has now reached 

10,000 signatures which means that the Govern-

ment will respond to the petition.  The next tar-

get is to get 100,000 signature which means the 

petition will be discussed at Parliament, so please 

keep sharing the petition on social media as 

much as possible.  A link can be found on our Fa-

Important Dates 

Easter Stay and Play 

On Wednesday 3rd April you are invit-

ed to spend the first half an hour of 

your child’s session with them to make 

an Easter themed item.  It is an opportunity to see your 

child’s nursery session in action and to make something to-

gether that you can take home.  This is only for BLAGDON 

children; the Willows will give you details regarding their 

Easter event.    Unfortunately we are not able to accommo-

date younger brothers or sisters. 

Wednesday 3rd April Stay and Play 

Friday 5th April Last day of Term 4 

8th-22nd April EASTER HOLIDAY 

Monday 22nd April Easter Monday - Nursery is 

closed 

Tuesday 23rd April First day of Term 5 

Thursday 23rd May Last day of Term 5 

Friday 24th May INSET day - Nursery is closed 

to all children 

27th-31st May  HALF TERM WEEK 

Monday 3rd June First day of Term 6 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of Term 6 

Wednesday 24th July INSET day - Nursery is closed 

to all children 

Parent Governor 

We are looking for a parent to join our Governing 

Body.  There are 6 Governor’s Meetings a year.  

We offer a full induction, training and a Governor 

Mentor to support you.  If you are interested 

please speak to a Keyworker for more infor-

Living Eggs 

The children have loved 

watching the chicks hatch 

and grow into larger chicks.  

They have now gone back to 

the farm, but you can look back at their hatching and 

Future Funding 

Mrs Budge travelled to Parliament this week to take 

part in a rally in support of securing funding for 

Nursery Schools.  This was well attended and there 

seemed to be lots of support from lots of MPs.  The 

Government has just announced that they will fund 

Nursery Schools for an extra term until Summer 

2020, our hope is that they decided to continue this 

funding for even longer to secure the future of 

Nursery Schools. 
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Easter Raffle 

We will soon be selling raffle tickets for our Easter 

Raffle; there will be a selection of East-

er eggs and Easter crafts to be won.  

Tickets are 20p each or a strip for £1.  

All proceeds will go to the Nursery. 


